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New General Director for Copel Distribuição 

COPEL (“Company”) informs its shareholders and the market in general that Mr. Marco Antônio Villela de Abreu 

took office on this date as General Director of Copel Distribuição. 

Graduated in Electrical Engineering from the Escola Federal de Engenharia de Itajubá, with specialization from 

Fundação Getúlio Vargas – FGV and Fundação Instituto de Administração – FIA, he has over 30 years of experience 

in the energy sector, in multicultural environments and in large companies such as CPFL and ELEKTRO, especially 

in the electricity distribution segment. He served as Director of Distribution Operations and Director of Energy 

Distribution at the CPFL group, remaining as CEO of Rio Grande Energia between 2019 and 2024. 

With Mr. Villela's leadership at the group's distributor, COPEL will continue to advance as an integrated company, 

valuing operational excellence, efficiency and discipline in capital allocation.  

Curitiba, August 19, 2024 
 

Felipe Gutterres 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations team:  
ri@copel.com or (41) 3331-4011 


